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Cherokee County Selected by Georgia Department of Public Health as a Site for COVID-19 
Testing 
  
The Georgia Department of Public Health has created a Specimen Point of Collection (SPOC) in 
Cherokee County.  The SPOC site will be open starting the week of March 23rd - 27th.  At this 
time, testing is NOT open to the general public and will be limited to persons 60 and older with 
symptoms of COVID-19.  
  
Persons 60 and older with symptoms of COVID-19 must contact their Healthcare Provider to be 
screened and entered into the Public Health Referral System. They will receive an appointment 
time and “Person Under Investigation” (PUI) number. Those without a PUI number will not be 
tested at this time. 
 
Again, testing is NOT open to the general public, and only those aged 60 and older with a 
referral from their healthcare provider and assigned PUI number will be tested.  
  
Location:   Cherokee County Government Complex 
Address:    7545 Main St, Woodstock GA 30188 
Hours of Operation:    Monday – Thursday:  9:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

Friday:  9:00 AM to 12:00 PM 
 

Cherokee County Marshal’s Office 
Chief Ron Hunton 

A Nationally Accredited Law Enforcement Agency 

outlook-data-detector://0/
outlook-data-detector://0/
outlook-data-detector://0/
outlook-data-detector://0/
outlook-data-detector://0/
outlook-data-detector://2/
outlook-data-detector://3/

